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Von: Eileen Tottle <eileen.tottl

Gesendet: Mittwoch, 26. Februar 2020 08:55

An: Ingve Stjerna

Cc: ‘Alexander Ramsay'; karcher-j .

Betreff: UPC Preparatory Committee: Vote on the salaries of UPC judges on
24/25 February 2016

Dear Mr Stjerna

All Preparatory Committee documents available for publication can be found on the UPC website www.unified-
patent-court.org. This does not include the minutes of committee meetings as they are confidential.

kind regards

Eileen

From: Ingve Stjerna <info@stjerna.de>
Sent: Monday 24th February 2020 }/0 :29

To: Eileen Tottle <eileen.tott!
Cc: 'Alexander Ramsay' <alexander.ramsay. ;
Subject: AW: UPC Preparatory Committee: Vote on the salaries of UPC judges on 24/25 February 2016

Dear Ms Tottle,

you have not yet provided the minutes as requested below. | will wait for their receipt until the end of
coming Wednesday, 26 February 2020. Should | have not received the document by then, | will assume that
the UPC Preparatory Committee denies providing it.

Kind regards

Ingve Stjerna

Von: Ingve Stjerna [mailto:info@stjerna.de]
Gesendet: Dienstag, 18. Februar 2020 09:37
An: 'Eileen Tottle' )
Cc: 'Alexander Ramsay'; 'karcher-jo ‘

Betreff: AW: UPC Preparatory Committee: Vote on the salaries of UPC judges on 24/25 February 2016

Dear Ms Tottle,
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thank you. Please let me have a copy of the minutes on said UPC Preparatory Committee meeting.

Kind regards

ingve Stjerna

Von: Eileen Tottle [mailto:eileen.tottle
Gesendet: Montag, 17. Februar 2020 15: 52

An: nfo@stierna.de
Cc: Alexander Ramsay; karcher-j

Betreff: UPC Preparatory Commlttee Vote on the salaries of UPC judges on 24/25 February 2016

Dear Mr Stjerna,

Thank you for your enquiry. 1 have consulted the minutes of the meeting and I can confirm the information
you have already received from the colleagues at the BMIV.

I cannot provide any further information on the identity of the three Signatory States not present at
the vote since attendance is not kept in the minutes of the meetings of the Preparatory Committee.

Kind regards

Eileen

Eileen Tottle | Head of Secretariat | UPC Preparatory Committee

Fran: Ingve Stjerna <info@stjerna.de>

Datum: méandag 17 feb. 2020 10:54 fm

Till: Alexander Ramsay <alexander.ramsay.
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Kopia: secretariat uniﬁeQ—patent—couﬂ.org <secretariat@unified-patent-court.org>, karcher-j
<karcher-jo . :

.

Amne: UPC Preparatory Commiittee: Vote on the salaries of UPC judges on 24/25 February 2016

Dear Mr Ramsay,

in December 2019, I have asked the German Ministry of Justice and Consumer Protection ("BMJV")
about the voting results on the judicial salaries of the UPC judges in the UPC Preparatory Committee
meeting on 24/25 February 2016, based on the German Federal Freedom of Information Act.

The BMJV indicated to have obtained from the UPC Secretariat the information that in said vote, 19
Member States voted in favor of the proposal, one against it (France), two absented (Italy and
Greece) and three did not attend. Could you please tell me which three Member States did not attend
said vote?

I copy Mr Karcher whom I have asked the same question at the end of last week.

Kind regards

Ingve Stjerna

Dr. Ingve Bjorn Stjerna, LL.M.
Rechtsanwalt,

Fachanwalt fiir gewerblichen Rechtsschutz

Berliner Allee 59
40212 Diisseldorf
T ++49 211 985 95 946

F++49 211 952 64 078
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